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Westinghouse Electric Corporation

ATTN: Mr. Mead D'Amore, Acting Manager
Columbia Plant

Nuclear Fuel Division

Drawer R

Columbia, SC 29250

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 70-]151/84-16

Thank you for your response of March 15, 1985, to our Notice of Violation issued
on February 13, 1985, concerning activities conducted at your Columbia facility
under NRC License No. SNM-117"/. We have evaluated your response and found that
it meets the requirements o' 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of
your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cocperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safaguards

bcc: License Fee Management Branch

Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina
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B). S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

@ATTN: Mr., J. Phillip Stohr, Director

| Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
Region II

M0l Marietta Street, N. W., Suite 2900

@Atlanta, Georgia 30323

NRC Report No. 70-1151/84-16

ursuant to the provisions delineated in Section 2.201 of the NRC's "Rules
#of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Westinghouse
Sherein provides, in Appendix A, formal response to your letter of February
3, 1985, regarding your Mr. G. A. Todd's inspection of our facilities

onducted during the period of December 18-20, 1984. In accordance with
ection 2.790(d), Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Appendix A
hould be withheld from public disclosure.

BShould you have any questions or require additional information, please
telephone me at (803) 776-2610.

I hereby affirm that the statements made in this response are true and
correct to the best of my knowledge and belief.

Sincerely,

WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION

M. D'Amore, Acting Manager
Columbia Plant

MO 1b
S WP2430E:3p .6

BAttachments: Appendix A

File: 724




